
Williams Bay is Ready for Winter Sports 
by Frank M. Van Epps  
 

The Village Board, Men's Community Club, The Chicago and 
Northwestern Railway, and everybody else concerned is ready for 
Winter Sports when the snow permits. 

The Ski Jump has been put 
in order, the Toboggan Slide 
has been worked on as 
much as possible to make it 
real sporty. 

Ice Boating will again be a feature. The Skeeter Club as it is now 
called met last Saturday night in the Community Room for their 
Winter meeting. Thirty-Eight were there all raring to go. Don 
Waterbury is Commodore, Chester Granath, Vice Commodore, Bob 
Ferris, Secretary, and William Brown, Treasurer. 

Beauvais Boat Co. which has been busy rearranging it buildings and plant is busy building some beautiful ice 
boats. 

The Village will keep places open for skaters as usual and have the shelter on hand. 

Carl Bjorge says that there will be an exhibition of Ski Jumpers during the holidays. 
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